
Board Election Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you about the results of the recent board elections held on [Insert 

Election Date]. 

Election Results: 

• Candidate 1: [Votes Received] - Elected 

• Candidate 2: [Votes Received] - Elected 

• Candidate 3: [Votes Received] - Elected 

We appreciate your participation and support throughout the election process. The newly elected 

board members will officially begin their terms on [Insert Start Date]. 

If you have any questions regarding the election results, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to a productive term ahead. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


